
28/10/2020 

MR Chris Stewart 
3A Bentley Ave ST 
Forestville NSW 2087 
cwstewart63@yahoo.com 

RE: DA2018/1924 - Forest Way FRENCHS FOREST NSW 2086

In general I support the upgrade with the exception of the traffic plan which shows the primary 
carpark exits onto Grace Ave. This would allow all southbound traffic onto the secondary roads 
substantially increasing the safety risks to the residential areas on Grace Ave, Deakin Rd, 
Bentley Ave and Brown St. Primary exits for this upgraded facility should allow exit directly on 
Forestway for both east and west traffic preferably via traffic lights which could be sequenced 
with the existing pedestrian crossing to minimize the impact to traffic flow. 
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